
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th November 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year we will be holding our Christmas nativity ‘A Wriggly Nativity’. Parents/Carers and family are invited to 

join us on Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm or Wednesday 18th December at 9:30am. 

The school hall has limited capacity, so we will have to allocate tickets on a first come first served basis and it 

will be a maximum of 3 tickets per family, per performance at a charge of £1.00 per ticket. If you would like to 

purchase tickets for this performance, please fill in the form below indicating how many ticket you will need. 

As ticket requests are returned to school, payments will be set up on Arbor. Tickets will be issued on receipt of 

payment on Arbor – please do not send cash into school. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Midgley, Mrs Clarke and Mrs Barnes 

 

 

 

Christmas Nativity – A Wriggly Nativity – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

 

Name of child: __________________________________________ Class ___________________ 

 

Number of tickets required for Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm ____________ (Maximum 3 tickets) 

 

Number of tickets required for Wednesday 18th December at 9:30am __________ (Maximum 3 tickets) 

 

Signed (parent or carer): _____________________________________________ 
 


